

September Sweepstakes 2020

Late Summer Joy

In this time of our "new circumstances", many of us have found wondrous joy in more time spent at home, with family and (close and few) friends, and especially in our gardens. This September Sweepstakes 2020 is an opportunity to capture with photography some of the joys you have experienced in your garden. You are invited to enter both classes, one image each. Send Cathy your jpeg image at cleso@optonline.net. I will compile them and send them off for judging. Class I photos are due in my email box anytime on September 14 and Class II photos anytime on September 15. I know it is only a two-week plus lead-time. The Photography Committee met yesterday, and we voted to take advantage of the opportunity for a summer wrap up in September in spite of the closeness of our September 17 meeting. I hope you will enjoy this sweeps.

Class I: <u>Creatures in the Garden</u>, including but not limited to children, "bugs", pollinators, birds, pets, reptiles, etc. What creature made you happy in the garden this summer? We are hoping to receive a large number of these to allow the judge to divide them into more than one class.

Class II: **Summer Bounty**, including but not limited to fruits, herbs, vegetables and flowers. A garden scene showcasing your favorite bounty. What did you grow that made you particularly happy this summer? We are hoping to receive a large number of these to allow the judge to divide them into more than one class.

Questions or concerns, call Cathy at 860-921-7280.